
 

BBuussiinneessss  SSppoonnssoorr  DDiinnnneerr  &&  RReeccooggnniittiioonn  
 
In the opening years of the 21st century, Perry Valley Grange amended its by-laws to 
provide an opportunity for local business to support the Grange by becoming a 
“Business Sponsor”.  Since that time many local businesses, some years numbering 
nearly 50, have lent their support to the on-going work of Perry Valley Grange.  Each 
year all Sponsors are invited to the Grange for a free recognition dinner and program.  
This year’s event was held April 13, 2012, as part of the Grange’s annual Open House 
Community Night.  Representatives present received their Business Sponsor 
Certificates to display in their places of business so clients/customers would be aware 
of their cooperation with the Grange.  Businesses not represented at the dinner later 
received their certificates by mail. 
 

 
 

Business Leaders are All Smiles for the Camera 


